
	



 

 
 

 
 

 

  

	



 

Attention 8th Grade Families 
 

High School Informational Meetings for all six LPS High Schools are scheduled 

this month! 

 

Lincoln Southeast: Tuesday January 14 @ 6:30 PM 

Lincoln Southwest: Wednesday, January 15 @ 6:30 PM 

Lincoln North Star: Thursday, January 16 @ 6:30 PM 

Lincoln High: Tuesday, January 21@ 6:30 PM 

Lincoln Northeast: Wednesday, January 29 @ 6:30 PM 

 

Highschool choice forms are due to the main the office by January 31, 2020.  If 

you plan on attending a highschool outside of your attendance, this form needs to 

be completed and turned in by January 31.   

 

Biometric Finger Scanning System in the Food   Zone 

 

Dear Parent and/or Guardian, 

 

Dawes will be using a biometric finger scanning identification system in an effort to provide accurate 
student identification as well as faster meal service at breakfast and lunch.  

How does finger scanning identification work?   Each student’s finger will be scanned using a finger 
scanner. Software uses the scan to identify unique points on the finger and creates and stores individual 
templates that identify each student in a database.  Each time the student purchases a meal and scans 
his/her finger, the software will search for a match in its database to identify a student.  

What about our students’ privacy?  We are not fingerprinting students.   The software does not store 
a copy of fingerprints.  Instead, it creates a template of unique points on the finger.  The template is 
converted to a unique identification number and is stored in the school’s database with the same high 
level of security as all of our records.  The templates are also protected by the Family Educational 
Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA).   FERPA is the Federal Law that protects all student records.  At no 
time are fingerprint images stored.   No fingerprint can be recreated or delivered to any agency 

governmental or otherwise.   This way of identifying our students is safe, easy, accurate, efficient and 
secure. 

Beginning January 21-23, we will be scanning the fingers of students. If you decide that you would  not 
like your student to participate in the finger scan please notify the school office.  Additional information 
regarding biometric finger scanning can be found on the Nutrition Services website at lps.org 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Edith Zumwalt, Director of Nutrition Services, at 
ezum@lps.org or 402-436-1742. 

Thank you!  

	



Traffic Pattern Plan 

For the safety of our students, please review the traffic plan below.  We ask 

that all Dawes families follow the traffic plan and use patience as our students 

return to school and learn the Dawes drop-off and pick-up routine.  

 

 

	


